Dear Disney Magic Guests,

As Commodore Tom shared earlier today during his announcement, we have been closely monitoring Hurricane Humberto. The storm is currently located in the Atlantic Ocean moving northwest of Bermuda.

Due to the possible impact of this storm to the Canadian coastline over the next few days, we have changed our itinerary to stay a safe distance from the storm. Instead of visiting Sydney and Halifax we will now spend Sunday and Monday at sea as we will need to sail south in order to avoid the storm and provide you with a smoother sailing. We will dock in New York on Tuesday morning giving Guests the opportunity to spend the day and evening ashore to explore the city that never sleeps.

The safety and well-being of our guests and crew members is our highest priority. We appreciate your understanding regarding this necessary itinerary change. We know this revised itinerary will provide you with the first-class experience Guests have come to know and expect from Disney Cruise Line.

Port Adventures that were pre-reserved in Sydney and Halifax will automatically be removed from your onboard account. Port Adventures for New York may be booked once they become available at the Port Adventures Desk, located on Deck 3, Mid-ship.

Sincerely,

The Cast & Crew Disney Cruise Line

